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As per Cessnock City Council’s Planning Proposal Policy, Planning Proposals supported 
by the Strategic Planning Team can be forwarded to the State Planning body without 
being reported to the Council. Councillors are instead sent a memo and can request the 
Planning Proposal go to a Council Meeting.  

Council’s Planning Proposal Policy can be found on Council’s website at: 

https://www.cessnock.nsw.gov.au/Council/Forms-and-documents/Policies/Planning-
Proposal-Policy

https://www.cessnock.nsw.gov.au/Council/Forms-and-documents/Policies/Planning-Proposal-Policy
https://www.cessnock.nsw.gov.au/Council/Forms-and-documents/Policies/Planning-Proposal-Policy


 

 


